Attention Community
Please be advised

District 7 Service Center
Will be CLOSED on
October 15th from 3pm-5pm
for Staff Covid-19 Testing
We will resume normal hours
Friday, October 16th at 10am

We apologize for any inconvenience
For emergencies you can
call Assistant Coordinator
Pam Valdez at (520)610-6180



